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Enge

COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, L

Telophone : Royal 3651 (6 Lines)

Telegrams : Commitlee, Fen, Lomdon
st 11th September, 1951.

Enclosure
Dear Sirs,

mev.e "SANTO"

I am in receipt of your letter of the 31lst
ultimo re-submitting the copy of the revised plan
of the electrical installation of the above ship, which
was returned to you with my letter of the 28th
August .

The plan has been re-examined in conjunction
with your remarks, but I have to say that the
schematic wiring dilagram of the main switchboard 1is
still obscure, It is concluded, but I should be
glad to receive your confirmation, that the arrangements
are generally 1ln accordance with the attached sketch,
which has been prepared in this Office, and that 1t
1s not intended that the two generators will be run
in parallel. The function of the swltches marked
A & B on the plan is not clear.

In the circumstances I shall be glad to
receive your comments on the foregoing, as soOn as
possible, one copy of the plan and a copy of the
ske6ch referred to above being ®Bnclosed for reference
purposes .

Yours faithfully,,

pro Secretary.

‘ The Surveyors,

OSLO. ;

Lloyd's Registe
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